From: geoff noquet <geoffnoquet@hotmail.com>
Sent: 25 November 2016 19:59
To: Rose Todd
Subject: Re: THE PHEASANT PLUCKERS INN : 16/02030/F 

 

Dear Dr Todd,

Many thanks for your advice.

May I respectfully say that I have looked at many buildings in and around the surrounding area.

Those observations have led me to submit these proposed elevations, the North Elevation that will be seen by the public replicates the look and character of the building at Burdrop House whereby the frontage has some very small apertures/windows. I have supplied Mr Neville with Photographs of that structure and those are on the website.

In regard to the Southern Elevations they are dictated by the need to provide 3 openings to the Letting Rooms and also the requirement in this new Green World to provide natural light and ventilation into those rooms. I can, if you would prefer it, remove those windows and provide natural light by introducing roof Velux's or the new kind of roof light tunnels/ducts. I can also change the 3 doors into stable doors that would give an overall appearance of a stable block, much like the structure at College Farm.

I fully agree with you that a 1 door lobby would be much more pleasing to the eyes, however this would require a larger structure and obviously Mr Neville would be opposed to any increase in size.

As you well know modern Building Regulations and Fire Officers requirements dictate the way a new building design evolves.

I am also hindered by the potential impact of the structure in this Conservation Area, which means that it has to be as small as possible.

Again in regard to the Southern Elevations they will only be seen by customers using the Public House and obviously any visitors staying in those rooms. Further the doors and windows will be screened by the cars parked in front of them.

In conclusion, I again respectfully submit that I have proposed an overall design that replicates many of the buildings that are close by

and that I have also endeavored to maintain the character of the building so that it will fit in with the surrounding structures.

Your advice is very much valued and I await your responses to my above comments.

Kind Regards

Geoff Noquet


From: Rose Todd <Rose.Todd@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 November 2016 14:52
To: geoffnoquet@hotmail.com
Cc: Bob Neville
Subject: FW: THE PHEASANT PLUCKERS INN : 16/02030/F 
 

Dear Mr Noquet
 
Thank you for your observations.
 
Regards your proposed residential building it was no so much the scale that I was alluding as the design of the building.
 
It is always good to do a bit of research when looking for inspiration; I trust a tour of the district looking at other historic stable and ancillary buildings might assist you in your quest for an acceptable design to you proposed building.
 
Kind regards
 
Rose Todd
 
Dr Rose Todd

Senior Conservation Officer
Design & Conservation Team 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Extension: 1846
Direct Telephone: 01295 221846
Mobile: +44 7968 115605
mailto: rose.todd@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 
From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 25 November 2016 11:28
To: Rose Todd
Subject: FW: THE PHEASANT PLUCKERS INN : 16/02030/F
 

 
 
From: geoff noquet [mailto:geoffnoquet@hotmail.com] 
Sent: 25 November 2016 11:05
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Re: THE PHEASANT PLUCKERS INN : 16/02030/F
 

Dear Mr Neville,

 

Is Dr Todd's being serious or am I missing something?

 

I am more than happy to replicate the monstrosity of a Stable Building pictured at College Farm and can submit revised plans by Monday if you actually think that type of structure would be an improvement on mine. Alternatively I can build something like the structure at the North Arms in Wroxton. However I would point out that both are much higher and lager than my proposal but that would be an advantage and enable me to increase the size of the rooms.

 

In regard to Mr Butt, if you think it is alright for him to constantly question my honesty them my understanding of the libel laws is obviously wrong.

 

In regard to planning issues in the Main the objectors have implied that parking would not be adequate, there are no Objections from the Highway Authority.

 

  

 

Kind Regards

 

 

Geoff Noquet
